
Bijlage 3: Roundup formulation change – CONFIDENTIAL  

 

Due to the recent decision at EU level to not allow the co-formulant POEA tallow amine in glyphosate 

containing plant protection product any longer, we wish to replace the POEA tallow amine with another 

non-classified surfactant in Roundup (N 6483).  

The new composition for Roundup is attached. The composition is now identical to the composition of 

Roundup Evolution (N 11228)  For further product specifications 

and risk assessment we therefore refer to the evaluation of Roundup Evolution. 

 

 

At the same time, we wish to remove the non-professional uses from the registration as the business is 

no longer interested to maintain that use. We wish to maintain the professional uses for Roundup as 

currently registered. 
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